
Audience arrangements for performances in the Mary Wallace Theatre 
during the Covid pandemic 

 
The RSS is committed to following the Government Guidelines in 
regard to theatre performances during the Covid pandemic.  
 
The following provisions therefore apply to all those attending a 
performance at the Mary Wallace Theatre: 
 
- If you believe you may be infected with Covid-19 or have been in 

close contact with someone who has experienced symptoms 
within the last 14 days then please do not attend our theatre. In 
these circumstances we will provide a voucher for a future 
performance in our season. 

 
- If you have the NHS Covid App then you are requested to scan the 

official NHS QR code poster on arriving at the theatre. 
 
- You are strongly encouraged to use the hand sanitisers provided 

both on entering and exiting the theatre. 
 
- In compliance with Government requirements it will be mandatory 

for face coverings to be worn at all times in the Mary Wallace 
Theatre as from 10 December 2021 unless you are exempt from 
doing so or are eating or drinking. 

     Face coverings will be available at the theatre for this purpose.  
 
For your information: 
 
- all our cast and key crew members are required to be double 

vaccinated against Covid-19. 
 
- our Box Office and Front of House teams will be wearing face 

coverings. 
 

- there is regular cleaning of the Mary Wallace Theatre and after 
each performance all contact points (e.g. toilets, door handles, 
handrails, tables, bar and auditorium seating) are cleaned. 

 
The above provisions will be kept under review taking into account 
any changes in the Government Guidelines. 
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